
Document 3 
The New Bible Bowl Sessions 

 
As you read in document 1, we believe that the amount of commitment for a new team or a 
new family is a large hurdle to them joining our ministry in the first place. This is why we are 
restructuring our year in such a way that the commitment to start is much lower for those that 
need it, but that it can still serve as a Bible Study for the duration of the school year. 
 
We are creating two separate sessions to better equip us to reach people not currently in the 
program. There will be a fall session and spring session for both Teen and Beginner. Beginner 
will be two blocks per session, with Teen being three blocks per session. We are aiming for the 
blocks to be on average the same size as they are today. This would mean that the full text for 
each session is approximately half of a full text today. 
 
Each session will be completely independent from the other. There will be no questions in the 
spring from material studied in the fall, and vice versa. We will have a National Championship 
on each text for Teen, and Main Game (or a series of Main Games, if needed) for Beginner. 
These events are to serve as an end and a celebration for all the work done by our players! As 
of this time we do not expect to have other tournaments besides the ones listed below. 
 
It was our goal for students to be entirely free to spend time with their families during the 
Christmas season, as well as the summer.  
 
Here is a tentative schedule: 
 
Fall 2021: 
 
September 18th, League Meet Block 1 (Teen and Beginner) 
October 16th, League Meet Block 2 (Teen and Beginner) 
November 5th-6th, Main Game (Beginner) 
November 13th, League Meet Block 3 (Teen) 
December 3rd-5th, Nationals (Teen) 
 
 
Spring 2022: 
 
March 12th, League Meet Block 1 (Teen and Beginner) 
April 16th, League Meet Block 2 (Teen and Beginner) 
April 29th-30th, Main Game (Beginner) 
May 14th, League Meet Block 3 (Teen) 
June 13th-16th, Nationals (Teen) 


